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Health (Grade 8)  
 

Essential Questions Content Skills Assessments Lessons Reporting Category Standards 

What is Health and 
Wellness? 
What is the 
importance of goal 
setting? 
What is stress? 
How does stress 
affect your body? 
How does character 
affect relationships? 
What is the 
relationship between 
weight, growth and 
health? 
Why is it important 
to make drug free 
decisions? 
How does tobacco 
affect the body? 
What are the effects 
of alcohol on the 
body? 
What are the 
anatomical parts and 
physiological 
processes of the 
female and male 
reproductive 
systems? 

Health Triangle 
Decision making 
process 
Goal Setting Process 
Types of stress 
Bullying  
Character Traits 
Family Structure 
Body Mass Index 
Eating Disorders 
Body Image 
My Nutrition 
Pyramid/My Plate 
Over the Counter 
Drugs 
Prescription Drugs 
Narcotics 
Marijuana/Designer 
Drugs 
Refusal Skills 
Forms of tobacco 
Addiction 
Secondhand smoke 
Internal/External 
influences 
Stages of alcoholism 
Recovery Process 
Media Influence 
Male and Female 

Identify and List the 
three sides of the 
Health Triangle  
Define Health and 
Wellness 
Compare and 
Contrast Health and 
Wellness 
Apply te decision 
making and goal 
setting process to 
different situations 
Create individual 
short and long goals 
Define Eustress and 
Distress 
Identify and List 
methods to manage 
stress 
Determine your 
personality type 
List Character Traits 
Illustrate various 
character traits 
Identify various 
family structures 
Determine Personal 
B.M.I. 
List and define eating 

Section/Chapter 
Worksheets 
8/31/2012 
Section/Chapter 
Tests 8/31/2012 
Character Posters 
8/31/2012 
Nutritional Habits 
8/31/2012 
Anti-Drug Rap 
8/31/2012 
Reproductive System 
Diagrams 8/31/2012 
The stages of 
embrionic 
development 
8/31/2012 
Online Safety 
8/31/2012 
Concept Maps 
8/31/2012  

      



How does life 
develop from a single 
cell to complex body 
systems? 
Why is it important 
to prement the spread 
of disease? 
How can the internet 
be unsafe?  

reproductive system 
care 
The Menstrual Cycle 
The process of 
fertilization 
Stages of Childbirth 
Cell->Tissue->Organ 
Systems 
Heridity / 
Environment 
Explain the stages of 
childbirth 
Explain the stages of 
life and identify the 
common physical, 
emotional/mental and 
social traits in each 
stage 
Common Sexually 
Transmitted 
Infections 
HIV / AIDS 
Abstinence 
Choosing the Best 
"Life" 
Bullying 
Internet Safety 
Password Protection  

disorders 
Analyze individual 
nutritional habits and 
compare them to 
nutritional 
guidelines(My 
Pyramid/My Plate) 
List types of 
medicines and how 
the enter the body 
Explain the 
difference between 
drug abuse and drug 
misuse 
Create and perform 
scenerios to practice 
refusal skills 
Identify and List 
various forms of 
tobacco 
Compare and 
contrast physical and 
psychological 
addiction 
Explore and identify 
why nicotene is very 
addictive and 
nicotene addiction is 
difficult to stop 
Illustrate how alcohol 
is digested by the 
body 
Identify and label the 
male and female 
reproductive system 
on a diagram 
Male and Female 



changes during 
puberty 
Explain how heredity 
and environment 
iinfluence 
development 
Explain how to avoid 
contracting an S.T.I. 
List common 
STIs and describe 
their symptoms 
Explain hor HIV is 
transmitted 
Explain the 
difference between 
HIV and AIDS 
Explain how self-
esteem affects your 
decisions. 
List personal info 
that should not be 
shared online 
Explain the legal 
ramifications of 
bullying  

 

 

 


